
 

 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Year 9 Exam week - April 12th 
 
We are looking forward to the return of Year 9 students this week and have been delighted 
with the skills and discipline shown by the vast majority during the past few weeks of 
remote learning.  
 
You will be aware that we have a week of Year 9 exams calendared starting on April 12th 
(immediately after the Easter break) and we are proposing to keep to this schedule, as part 
of the students' on-going assessment. Ordinarily, we would conduct the Maths and English 
exams in the exam hall, and all others in class; however, due to the current circumstances, 
we will conduct all exams in class for the current Year 9 students. Class teachers will give 
advice to their classes about what and how to revise, to prepare appropriately.  
 
We are very grateful, as ever, for your support; please remember that the deadline for 
Options Forms is March 18th and if you have any questions, please contact the 
admin@staidans.co.uk email address and we will be able to help. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Ruth McQuire 
Deputy Headteacher 
 


